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NOTICE

The cultural committee of the college is celebrating its Intercollegiate Fest

"Nirvaan 2024" on Thursday, 11th and Friday, 12th January 2024 in the
college premises.

All students are welcome to join the festivities and demonstrate their active

involvement by being a supportive and encouraging audience for all fest
events.

Students are directed to be present for the inaugural function on Thursday,
11th January, 2024 at 8:30 am in the college auditorium.

The schedule for the events is put up separately.
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